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SECOND REPORT OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE CREDENTIALS COMMITTEE 

H.E. Mr Uffe Andreasen (Denmark) 
Chairperson of the Credentials Committee 

Since my first report was submitted in plenary, on 29 October 2011, the Credentials Committee 
has received credentials in due form from the delegation of the following Member State: 

Marshall Islands   

The Committee has also received provisional credentials from the delegation of the following 
Member State:  

Guinea-Bissau 
 
The Committee has also received credentials in due form from the delegations of the following 
Member States, which had previously submitted provisional credentials:  

Argentina   
United Republic of Tanzania   

 
In conformity with the authority delegated to me by the Credentials Committee, I propose that the 
General Conference accept these credentials. 

The delegations of the following Member States have not yet submitted credentials:  

Antigua and Barbuda Micronesia (Federated States of) 
Dominica Sao Tome and Principe 
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The delegations of the following Associate Members have not yet submitted credentials: 

Aruba 
Cayman Islands 
Tokelau 

The following observer delegation has not yet submitted credentials: 

Liechtenstein. 
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